

Department of Energy

Washington, DC 20585

April 2, 2009

Dr. Daniel J. Linke University Archivist and Curator of Public Policy Papers Seeley G. Mudd Manuscript Library Princeton University 65 Olden Street Princeton, New Jersey 08540

Dear Dr. Linke,

Thank you for the opportunity to review the historical records located in the Princeton University Frick Laboratory on March 25, 2009.

The records that were presented to Mr. Anthony (Joe) Vital of my staff no longer contain classified information. The information in the documents has been declassified.

We request your staff cross out the document classification markings before making the documents available to the public.

If you have any questions, please contact Mr. Vital at 301-903-9031.

Thank you for contacting the Department of Energy.

Sincerely,

Kenneth M. Stein

Acting Director

Office of Document Reviews

Office of Classification